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ANNUAL REPORT

OF THE

FRUIT GROWERS’ASSOCIATION
or THB

PROVINCE OF ONTARIO FOR THE YEAR 1883.

To the Honourable the Commissioner of Agriculture :

My Dear Sir,—It is my privilege herewith to hand you the Fifteenth Annual 

Report of the Fruit Growers’ Association of Ontario. It will be found to embrace all 

the discussions, carefully taken down by an able stenographer, and all the valuable papers 

read at the different meetings of the Association held during the year 1883.

The Canadian Horticulturist has been continued during the year. Each monthly 

number has contained twenty-four pages of reading matter, and a well-executed chromo­

lithograph of some fruit, flower or vegetable, together with such other illustrations as 

would be of assistance to its readers in forming correct impressions of the subject in 

hand.

It is very gratifying to be able to state that the membership has increased during 

the year from 1,839 to 2,600, so that we now have the largest membership of any Fruit 

Growers’ or Horticultural Society in America.

I have the honour to be

Your most obedient servant,

2[F.O.j
D. W. BEADLE, .Secretary.


